
	
	

 
 
TO: COMO Dean McFarren   
CC: Curtis Han, District Chief of Staff 
 Tracy Schultz, ANACO/DV  
 District 11 North Board and Staff 
FROM: Steven Hilt, DSO-DV 
RE: Diversity Report – June 2021 
DATE: June 7, 2021 
 
 
Highlights 

• Met virtually with Winnie Zhou, SO-PA, ADSO-DV, Division 12  to help her complete and 
submit the NACON Three Star Award application for flotilla 12-01.  

• I have started working with the community resource centers for Potrero Hill and Sunnydale low 
income housing for the purpose of introduction, recruitment, and inclusion into the Coast Guard 
Auxiliary. 

• I have been asked to take part in a virtual meeting with counselors from LA Raze community 
resource center in San Francisco to discuss how to get young adults from their program involved 
with the Coast Guard Auxiliary.   
 

 
Progress to date 

• Continue to work with as many FSO-DVs and SO-DVs within their units to submit the NACON 
Three Star Award application before the deadline of submission approaches.  
 

• My goal for the next couple of months is to find a way how to introduce youth living in 
economically challenged neighborhoods in San Francisco to the Sea Cadet program for the 
purpose of recruitment and inclusion.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted 
Steven Hilt, DSO-DV D11NR 
 
 
 

 


